



Tuesday, September 22

Homework Habitat has begun.

There will be two sites in the Media Center; one is for homework at the tables and the other at the computers.

Rules of Homework Habitat:

- Sign-up for computers or tables in the Media Center each morning
- Your homework is your pass to enter. You are expected to work on homework during the time allotted. A teacher will be available to assist you.
- 3:00 bus passes will be distributed at the end of each session.
- You are expected to report to your Homework Habitat site by 2:20. Don't be late!
- Snacks are permitted at the tables, but not at the computer sites.
- Students must remain in Homework Habitat for the entire session.

On Tuesday, September 22, the Middle School Drama Club will have its first organizational meeting in the cafeteria. If you are interested in being a part of our Fall Production, come to this meeting on Tuesday, September 22, from 2:15-3:00 in the cafeteria. If you have any questions, stop by A-8 to see Mrs. Patterson or B-1 to see Mrs. Beirne.

Great news! Balloons are now available in Room B-1 for \$2 each. Come by during homeroom to buy a balloon for a friend's birthday or a special occasion!

THE MAIN OFFICE IS STILL ACCEPTING SCHOOL PICTURE PAYMENTS. BRING YOUR ENVELOPE TO THE MAIN OFFICE.

All students who are interested in writing for the Ramporter, SRMS's digital online newspaper, should attend our first meeting after school from 2:15-3 on Tuesday, September 22, in Room E-8. If you are interested in writing for the Ramporter but are unable to attend the meeting, please see Mrs. Reynolds in Room E-8 or Mrs. Stefanski in Room C-8.

Any 7^{th} or 8^{th} grade student interested in joining Student Council there will be a meeting in room C-7 on Thursday September 24^{th} until 3pm. If you are unable to attend but are interested in joining please stop by to see Mrs. Manna in C-7.

Attention MS Girls: Do you have a passion for music and singing?? If music hits like Pentatonix, Pitch Perfect, and Glee get you excited, then come out to an interest meeting for the **MS Girls' Vocal Ensemble on**Thursday, September 24, from 2:15-3:00 in the VMR. Important audition information will be distributed at the meeting, so you attendance is encouraged. If you cannot make the meeting, please see Miss Tabb in the VMR.

The **Fall SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR** is underway this week, **Monday September 21st - Friday September 25th**. You will visit with your English teachers. Please review the flyer for the latest and greatest titles! Any questions come see us in the Media Center. Mrs. McCauley & Mrs. Green

If you are interested in the Spanish culture, foods and music, come out to the first meeting of the Spanish Club, this Friday at 2:20 in room D-4. If you cannot attend but would like to join, see Mrs. Abbato.

Attention School Store Employees: Any student who worked in the Student Store last year and would like to continue working this year, must attend a meeting this Thursday, September 24, in B-2 at 2:15. You will be taking the 3:00 bus home. If you cannot attend but want to work this year, see Mrs. Brown or Mrs. Snyder.

Attention all 7th & 8th grade students who would like to work in the Student Store this year but DID NOT last year: You can pick up an application outside of B-2. All applications are due back to Mrs. Brown or Mrs. Snyder in B-2 by October 1!

Boxtop Homeroom Colllection starts this week. Each homeroom has a white envelope in which you can place your boxtops and Campbell soup labels. The winning 7^{th} & 8^{th} grade homerooms will each receive a free breakfast in the spring. Good luck to all!

Attention National Junior Honor Society Candidates: Today is a very important meeting about honor society. If you are in a sport, you must change first then report to the cafeteria to receive your application. Do not leave for your sporting event without receiving your application.

What will you do to choose "kind" today??